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22nd December 2023 

Maximise Evening – 11th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are holding our annual Maximise Evening on 11th January 2024, at 5pm and 6pm in the Hive.  

This evening is an opportunity to find out practical, evidence-based advice and guidance to ensure that we 

work together to maximise your child’s performance in their summer exams in 2025. 

There will be a presentation discussing Resilience, Revision Techniques and Support at 5pm and repeated 

at 6pm, the presentation is designed to enable us to discuss the theory of ‘how to revise’ and assist you 

with your child’s revision, using these practical tips and advice will give them the best opportunity to reach 

their full potential. 

Please complete the tear off slip below indicating which time slot you will be attending and return to your 

child’s form tutor as soon as possible.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school on 0161 7732052.  

Yours faithfully,  

Mr M Jackson 

Lead Practitioner of Humanities 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Maximise Evening – 11th January 2024 

Are you attending the Maximise Evening on 11th January 2024?  Yes / No  

Please tick which time slot you will be arriving:  

5.00 - 5.30  

5.30 - 6.00  

Student name ________________________ Form class __________  

Parent name _______________________ Parent signature __________________  
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